
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Connections 
Becoming Disciples that Make Disciples 

JP - Offering goal $4,000 throughout month of May 
       
        JP Youth and adults free to participate if 
        participant form turned in by May 30.  

$75 fee if turned in after May 30th. 
 

 
 
 
 
VBS - May 30 - June 3   6-8 PM 
           Still need volunteers to sign up! 
 
Pre-VBS Outreach May 10th at Colonial 
Heights at 6! Sign up at missions podium! 
 

Graduate Sunday – May 20 Church Events 

 May 3-4  - Women of Joy 

Conference 

 May 9 – Financial  

Class begins 

 May 12 – Deadline to 

register for Art of Marriage 

 May 13 – Mother’s Day 

 May 18-19 – Art of Marriage 

Conference  

 May 20 – Graduate Sunday 

 May 30 – June 3 – VBS 

 June 22-29 – Honduras 

Mission Trip 

 July 16 – 20 Jerusalem 

Project 

MAY 2018 NEWSLETTER | CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH | 

Upcoming Mission Opportunities 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery 
5/06 Leighton & Sarah Beth 
Woodfin/Monica Medley 
5/13 Allison Turner/Jane Cook 
5/20 Chuck & Kim Bolin 
5/27 Debbie Blanton/Patty Millen 
Security 
5/06 Billy Pennington 
5/13 Chris Wilson 
5/20 David Spurlin 
5/27 Chuck Bolin 
Soup Kitchen 
5/06 Team # 9-Pamela Westbrooks 
5/13 Team # 10-Marsha Mullinax 
5/20 Team # 11-East Gaffney 
5/27 Team # 12-Sharon Parris 

Now is the time to Sign up for the Financial Class 
offered in May by Sunday, May 6th at the Missions 
Podium. 
  
This three week class will be offered on 
Wednesday Nights: May 9, 16, and 23 at 7:00pm     
 
The class Creating a Spending Plan, is offered 
through Crown Financial Ministries.  www.crown.org 
 
Whether you are a college student, a growing family, 
or an empty nester, applying God’s wisdom to help 
reach your financial goals is important! 
 

The best thing about this class is it 
provides practical help applying God’s wisdom with 
your finances. A great tool is provided to help you do 
a check-up of your finances and determine what you 
need to do to reach your goals.   
 
And no worries, you will not have to share your 
financial information with anyone else in the class!   
 
  
  
 

This class will be facilitated by John and Pamela 
Westbrooks. John is a deacon and member of our 
Finance team. Pamela is a licensed CPA and 
manages the financial team at Upward Sports. 
They will be the first to admit they have much to 
learn themselves, but they offer their knowledge 
and services in this area to help others learn to 
handle money God’s way. 
 
If you feel overwhelmed when you think about 
money and how to manage it, or you feel like you 
have it under control but would like some 
additional tools, this would be a good class. 
 
If you are interested in how to reduce spending, 
or how to increase savings or giving, this would 
be a great class for you.  
 
The purpose of this class is to provide tools that 
will help you manage your money in a Godly 
way.  Creating a Spending Plan is not about 
restraining you – it’s about freeing you.  This 
class is a great place to start! 
 

May Serving Calendar 
Deacon of the Week 
5/06 Shane Parris-Phone:  
864-491-8904 
5/13 Daniel Branham-Phone:  
757-362-1909 
5/20 Wayne Bellew-Phone:  
864-494-4617 
5/27 Chad Smith-Phone:  
864-761-6519 
The Treehouse Ministry 
5/06 Nick & Nicky Federico 
5/13 Chuck & Kim Bolin 
5/20 Debbie McAbee/Sonya 
Black/Tonya Shelton 
5/27 Lisa Ward/Marsha Mullinax 

http://www.crown.org/

